
Dear Rebecca, 
I refer to our conversation in respect of the above development.
I reside at 11 Morella Road Whale Beach which is one of the houses referred to in a recent 
communication from the applicant’s architect as being impacted by the build.
I request that the applicant be required to have a surveyor erect height poles at the 
development so that the impact on views to to the Beach can be accurately assessed.
I note that there are some poles currently in place but I understand that they do not reflect the 
current plans. 
Attached are photographs taken from our property looking over the sight.
Please advise any questions.

Regards

John Charles Gorman

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Charles Gorman <Charlesgorman65@gmail.com>
Date: 20 September 2021 at 2:46:39 pm AEST
To: Charles Gorman <Charlesgorman65@gmail.com>

Sent: 20/09/2021 4:44:06 PM
Subject: Development at 231 Whale Beach Road attn Rebecca England











Sent from my iPhone


